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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 992 specifies that information provided to a state agency for the purpose of the agency 

utilizing such information to provide a license or certificate to an individual shall not be 

considered a “record” as it relates to the Open Records Act. The measure provides that the 

license or certificate shall remain public record. The measure also directs public bodies to redact 

personal email addresses from published records as well as any portion of any record that 

contains the name or any other identifier of the occupants of any residential structure. 
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